
Summer 2023 

Message From the President 

www.loonlakeassociation.com 

Hello Loon Lake Friends and Happy Spring!   

This is my first communication as President of the board and I’m excited for the future of our board and our Lake.  John Nick, our 

longtime President has stepped down after 6 years and will continue to serve on the board managing our invasives remediation 

program.  I will work hard to meet his high standard – thank you for your continued service, John! 

Many of you will receive this newsletter delivered to your home in a package with important information about the LLPDA and the lake.  

Gail Danforth has taken over publishing the annual newsletter from our former Vice President Rich McCrum.   Gail has created a 

package starting last year that we deliver to all the homes in the area.  Ken Wade manages our Block Captain program that recruits 

volunteers to deliver the package.   (Rich has also stepped down from the board officer position of Vice President and remains on the 

board to manage our lake plotting program for invasives management. Thank you for your hard work, Rich!) 

We have three new volunteers on the board – Lisa Deering, Sue Chambers and Andrea McDonough.  Lisa will serve as our board 

secretary to keep LLPDA minutes and membership records.  Andrea and Sue will serve on our board and work to promote LLPDA 

programs.  Thank you and welcome Lisa, Sue and Andrea! 

The Loon Lake Park District Association is an all-volunteer organization that acts as “stewards of the lake”.   Over the last dozen years 

or so, one major focus of that stewardship is protecting our lake from invasive species that threaten the long-term health of our lake 

and its aquatic life.  Loon Lake has Eurasian Milfoil, Curly Leaf Pondweed and Water Chestnuts.  We have seen little evidence in recent 

years of water chestnuts and curly leaf pondweed, but Eurasian Milfoil is here to stay.  Eurasian milfoil forms thick mats in shallow  

areas of a lake, quickly growing and spreading to block sunlight, killing off native aquatic plants that fish and other underwater species 

rely on for food and shelter.   Working with contractors like Dominic Jude of Aqualogic, we have kept the milfoil to a manageable level.   

This is an ongoing effort, but we are proud of the progress we have made to protect our lake.  

Many invasives come in on boats that are launched in our lake that have visited other lakes with invasive species.  For the last few 

years, the LLPDA has managed the boat wash station at the public launch.  Our efforts to identify and clean invasives from boats 

entering our lake has significantly reduced new invasives entering our lake.  Thank you to everyone for supporting the boat wash and  

inspection station.  The boat launch fee helps to pay for this service to make it as self-supporting as possible.  

Another focus for the LLPDA is boating safety and training.   You will see our scheduled July class for the New York State boating safety 

class, we offer this in July on the 5th and 6th.  In the past, New York state required the boating safety class only for anyone operating a 

personal watercraft (PWC).  This requirement has been updated to anyone operating a motorized boat for the 2025 boating season.  

Come and join us for this fun and informative class.  

We are truly grateful for the support you have shown the LLPDA.  We have averaged over 300 paid members for the past several years 

and welcome new members every year.  Remember to join us for our public meeting the morning of July 9th at the Chestertown Town 

Hall.  We present our work publicly to our members and discuss open initiatives and issues.  Would love to see you there! 

Kevin 

Officers 
Kevin Wickert, President  llpda.pres@gmail.com 

Patrick Reed, Vice President  llpda.vp@gmail.com 
Lisa Deering, Secretary   llpda.sec@gmail.com 

Mary Flynn, Treasure  llpda.treasurer@gmail.com 
 

Board of Directors 
Michael Baumis ⬧ Sue Chambers ⬧ Gail Danforth ⬧ Jim Fregoe ⬧ Barbara Kearney ⬧ Rich McCrum 

Andrea McDonough ⬧ John Nick ⬧ Glen Vogel ⬧ Ken Wade 
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Loon Lake Eurasian Mifoil 
 

Loon Lake is a beautiful small lake in the Southern Adirondacks with a problem.  Like many lakes we are 
infected with Eurasian Water Milfoil (EWM).  Most of you know that we have been battling this infestation 
with manpower and funds through Warren County and the Town of Chester for years.  In 2017 Loon Lake 

spent $90,000 for invasive mitigation 
and have been able to lower our costs 
each year while improving the  
remediation results until 2021. In 
2020 and 2021 we spent $59,150 and 
in 2022 we spent $59,962.50 for Inva-
sive Remediation. In 2022, EWM 
abundance increased from both 2020 
and 2021 levels, with the distribution 

of plants changing.  We are losing progress in the no Milfoil category as more plants scatter throughout the 
lake.  These results indicate that we are at or below our minimum funding and hand harvesting efforts to 
maintain the Milfoil at acceptable levels using current harvesting methods.  

The provided funds has facilitated the of hiring professionals to hand harvest and remediate/eliminate the 

EWM.  In addition, we use our volunteers, the Invasive Remediation Evaluation Teams (IRETS) to evaluate 

the remediation progress each year.  Our teams survey the 255 locations on Loon Lake that were created to 

assess the location and density of Eurasian water milfoil (EWM). These sites have remained constant since 

2018.    

 

In 2021 Adirondack Park Invasive Plant Program (APIPP) created a publicly accessible Google Map showing 

the locations. It can be accessed at: loonlakeassociation.com/invasive-species 

 

Key Points   

 

 EWM is persistently established in Loon Lake.  

 From 2020 to 2022 the locations with EWM has increased 23%.  
It appears that EWM is in a growth phase at Loon Lake and cur-
rent management is not able to keep up. 

 Overall, from 2018 to 2022 the locations with EWM has  
increased by 5%.  In years that the environmental conditions are 
not conducive for EWM growth and proper management occurs , 
progress can be made. But in years when the environmental con-
ditions are  
favorable for EWM or not enough management is done that progress is lost. 

 In light of this new data it would be good to revisit EWM management goals and strategies. APIPP could 
facilitate some meetings to help the local community create an adaptive management plan to guide 
work for the next several years. 

 Volunteers are key to monitoring the lake! It is because of their hard work and dedication that we have 
quality data that allows the evaluation and assessment of the current condition of EWM in the lake. 

Year Harvest Poundage Contract Cost Actual Cost

2017 42665 $90,000.00 $90,000.00

2018 23075 $90,000.00 $77,605.00

2019 18150 $75,000.00 $75,000.00

2020 8250 $59,150.00 $59,150.00

2021 8757 $59,150.00 $59,150.00

2022 4095 $59,962.50 $59,962.50
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For the second year, Loon Lake Park District Association has partnered with 

Hometown Sewer Service to provide our paid members with a discount on septic 

tank pumping. Hometown Sewer Service provides comprehensive commercial and residential septic pumping, 

cleaning, installation, and repair services.  LLPDA members will receive a discount of $25.00 on the price of 

Hometown’s septic tank pumping service. To receive the discount, please provide Hometown with verification 

(cancelled check, a LLPDA sticker, PayPal receipt) that you are a current 2022  LLPDA member. Hometown will 

have a listing of associations that are current members. 

Proper maintenance of septic systems is essential to help reduce the amount of phosphates in Loon Lake.  

In the past a relatively small number of volunteers surveyed all 255 points.  This method increased the 
subjective consistency of the evaluation, but was long and laborious,  Last year we expanded the  
Invasive Remediation Evaluation Teams (IRETS) program and divided the lake into sections, trained 
more volunteers and spread the workload.  This made the process much faster and it takes each group 
only about one morning or afternoon to complete their surveys. 

The surveys take place late  
September or early October and 
will continue in 2023.  I will pro-
vide refresher training and train 
new volunteers in early September.   
I thank all out volunteer IRETS for 
their outstanding work this past 
year.   

A few more volunteers would be 
very welcome to continue this vital  
program.   
 
For more information about this 
program, visit the Loon Lake Park 
District Association Website at:  

www.loonlakeassociation.com   

 

 

 

 

 

Please contact Rich McCrum –  
llpda.info@gmail.com with your 
desire to join the team.  

2020 
Lake Management Tracker  

Describe Eurasian  
Watermilfoil Abundance 

    Few Plants Widely Scatter 

     Trace to Spare 

     Moderate to Dense 

     None 

267 State Rt. 28 in Warrensburg, N.Y. 12885  

 1-518-623-2453  -  24 hours per day  

mailto:llpda.info@gmail.com
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“Alone we can do so little;  
together we can do so much.”  

– Helen Keller  

Boat Parade - Rich McCrum  

Boater Safety Course - John Nick 

Buoys - Patrick Reed ⬧ the buoys will be installed on May 6th and removed on October 14th 

Education & Newsletter  - Gail Danforth 

Family Hike - Marti Townley 

Fishing Derby - The Ziamandanis Family 

Marv Cole Golf Tournament - Arnold Jensen, Tom Sliva, Sue Silva, Linda Thorsen, Tom Thorsen, Kathy Bel-
anger, Beth Cole, Ralph Smith, Barbara Smith, Joe Benedict, Ken Shea, Marti Townley, Joe Benedict, Shep Peck, 
Laura Peck 

Invasive Remediation Evaluation - Rich McCrum, Frankie Gabriele, David Pitaniello, Dan Sisto, Frank Sisto, 
Teresa Caputi, Jeff Caputi, Arnie Berlin, Nancy Berlin, Mona Obermann, Seth Obermann, Peter Deering, John  
Marquart, Bill Sherry, Barb Kearney, John Wainwright, Jo Wolf, Russ Danforth, Paul Gregory, Andrea McDonough, 
John Coberg, John Hagmann,  Rich Konig, John Nick, Brian Bailey, Victor Greco, Brain Greene, Jeff Kennicutt, Dave 
Detoro 

Loon Friendly Lake Program - Gail Danforth, Loon Lake Deli, Town of Chester, Loon Lake Marina, Chester 
Shores, Loon Lake Club, Birchwood Cottages 

Summer Social - Kevin Wickert 

Membership Drive - Ken Wade, Sue Sliva, Pat Dunnigan, George Greenwood, Andrea McDonough, Patrick Reed, 
Barbara Kearney, Rose Cooper, Linda Nyquist, Kathy Lauritzen, Donna Broker, Noreen Wade 

Water Carnival - Doris Gargan, Barbara Kearney 
 

Water Testing - Jim & Nancy Fregoe 
 

Watershed - John Nick 

White School House Road Clean-up - Huge thanks to Bill Tierney for his years of devotion and leading the 
charge to clean up the roads around the Lake. Marti Townley, Ken Shea, Joyce Jones, Deborah and Mike Cioffi, John 
Colberg, Barbara and Tom Gilmore, Lynn Hagmann, Sue Sliva, Peggy Carrol, Kathy Herold, Noelle McCrum, Bill Sherry, Linda 
and Tom Thorsen  

 

For information on volunteering, email llpda.info@gmail.com  
and/or attend the annual meeting on July 9th. 

The Loon Lake Park District Association’s  
foundation and success is based on  

Volunteerism and Community Partnerships. 
Those willing to give of their time and service 
is greatly appreciated and continues to be the 

force behind fulfilling  
the LLPDA Mission of Stewardship.    

Thank you to all! 

mailto:llpda.info@gmail.com
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Snapshot 
of a few 2022 

Sponsored 
Events & 

 Committees at 
Work 

 

 

 

 

Be sure to check 
out the LLPDA 
2023  Calendar 

for a full  
schedule of 
events on  
Page 10 

 
 

Visit the LLDPA 
Website 

for updates 

 

Marv Cole Golf  
Tournament 

Boat Parade Family Hike 

Ring of Fire 
Summer Social 

Fishing Derby Water Carnival 

Road Clean-up 

Fishing Derby 

www.loonlakeassociation.com 
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Every year on the third Saturday in July, the Adirondack Center for Loon Conservation 
(ACLC) recruits volunteers from lakes across the Adirondacks to participate in the NY 
Annual Loon Census.  From 8:00 AM to 9:00 AM,  volunteers head out to their assigned 
lake with a map in hand to record the number of Adult Loons and their Chicks as well as 
their exact location on the Lake.  This summer will mark the LLPDA’s  sixth year of  taking 
part in this event.  Last summer, Loon Lake was the summer home to three Adult Loons. 
Unfortunately, no Chicks. 

 

Fishing lines get caught on the bottom of our lake on things other than fish.  Please, simply pull up as much of the 
line as you possibly can before cutting it.  If you are out on the lake, and find fishing line along the shoreline, under 
water or stuck in trees, logs, or other places, please pick it up and recycle it in one of Loon Lake’s fishing line 
recycling containers.  Please feel free to deposit any lead tackle you may have, we guarantee that it will be 
disposed of properly.  
 
 

Thanks to the following community partners, there are eight fishing line recycling 
containers around the Lake.   
Loon Lake Deli 
Town of Chester Boat Launch  
Town of Chester Public Beach Fishing Area 
Loon Lake Marina 
Loon Lake Club, located in the cove across from the Loon Lake Heights Beach  
Clarkson Road Extension, located off the northern entrance of Clarkson Road at the 
entrance of Beach Lot D  
Chester Shores, located on the main beach on a pavilion post 
Birchwood Cottages, located on beach 

In cooperation with the ACLC,  the amazing buoy crew will be installing Loon Nesting Area 
buoys this year as a gentle reminder to not disturb the habit area.  

This is a Loon Hangover Position 

If you see a loon on it’s nest in this position, they are letting you 
know that they feel threatened. You may be to close to the nest 
and it is best to quietly move away so the loon does not abandon 
her nest and eggs. 

LLPDA Partnership with the Adirondack Center for Loon 

 
 Annual Meeting 

Town of Chester Municipal Center Auditorium 
July 9th   10AM 

The informal social with refreshment starts at 9:30AM. 
 The meeting starts promptly at 10AM.                      

President’s, Treasurers and Committee reports will be discussed.   
The Town Supervisor will be present and both he and the board  

will be available for questions. 
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Road Clean-up 

Fishing Derby 

Road Clean-up 

The Grand LLPDA Loon Lake Boat Parade Trophy Cup  
Our boat parade is a yearly tradition here on Loon Lake.   In 2023 we are instituting a new yearly 

tradition – the awarding of the LLPDA Loon Lake Boat Parade  
Trophy Cup.  This yearly award will be much like the Stanley Cup in the Hockey 
World and will be awarded to the outstanding boat in the parade.  It will be 
retained by that Loon Lake family along with  bragging rights until it is returned 
for the 2024 Boat Parade.  Judges will be stationed around the lake and the Trophy 
will be awarded at the Parade’s Finish.  

Decorate your boat – join the fun and strut your stuff in this Annual Loon Lake 
event.  Show up in your boat on July 32nd at 4PM near the Loon Lake Marina buoy. 
We will motor counterclockwise around the lake. In addition, every participant will 
get a recognition gift and the Grand Trophy Winner can do a Victory Lap on the 
Lake. 

Brianna’s Law five year phase-in requirement process to get all boaters certified to  
operate a motorized watercraft is now in year three.  Under this law, new age groups are 
gradually added to those required to carry a boater card.  
If you were born: 

• On or after January 1, 1993 - must complete a safety course beginning in 2020 
• On or after January 1, 1988 - must complete  a safety course beginning in 2022 
• On or after January 1, 1983 - must complete  a safety course beginning in 2023 
• On or after January 1, 1978 - must complete  a safety course beginning in 2024 
• Prior to 1978 - must complete a safety course beginning in 2025 

 

 

              NYS Boater Safety Course 

       Dynamite Hill Recreation Center  
       July 5th & 6th    9AM to 1:00PM 

  
 

Preference is given to children and  members 10 and up.   
Register - Attention John Nick at llpda.info@gmail.com  

by providing your name, age, contact phone number and email address.     
 

Lake Safety Officer Rich Konig will be 
on the lake again this summer! 

We thank him for providing us with 
the education needed to create a safe 

lake environment for all to enjoy. 



The Town of Chester Will be Conducting a Town-Wide Assessment Update of Each and 
Every Parcel Within the Town Borders for the Year 2024 
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Dear Loon Lake Park District Residents, 

We look forward to another great year in the area.  All services for the boat 
wash decontamination station and boat launch are lined up and are fully 
funded, as is the contract for Eurasian milfoil mitigation.  We continue to watch 
for funding notices for the dam rehabilitation project (we have the permits and 
designs all set).  We will have lifeguards to keep the beach operating but are 
always looking for more help – so please let us know if you or anyone else 
would be interested.  We will also have a Lake Safety Officer on patrol through 
the season. 

We continue to have openings of new businesses and new owners throughout 
the Town, including a new childcare center based in the Municipal Center.  A new trail will be added to the 
Chester Challenge trails and plans are in the works for more pickleball courts.  We continue to focus on 
family-centered activities and projects that appeal to year-round and seasonal residents alike. 

The Town Board has gone through an intensive process regarding Short Term Rental registration.  We 
recognize the value it provides many property owners in the area and we are aware of issues that come 
with the new rental format.  Our approach has been conservative and the resulting requirements are less 
than that required for any new business in Town.  The Town Board has scheduled a Public Hearing on the 
Short Term Rental Local Law for May 30th. 

We appreciate the partnership with the Loon Lake Park District Association and their efforts to maintain 
and improve the water quality of the Lake.  From their educational efforts, to water annual sampling and 
monitoring plant growth, to managing the boat wash station, the LLPDA helps achieve what would 
otherwise be out of reach.  Not to mention all the fun activities they sponsor!  It is the cooperative and 
volunteer spirit like this that makes our Town such a great place to live, work, and play.   
 

Enjoy your time here! 

-Craig Leggett 
Town of Chester Supervisor 

The real property tax collected by local taxing authorities is distributed on an “ad varem” basis. This simply means 
that each property owner pays their Fair Share of the property tax burden in proportion to the value of the real 
property they own. To ensure fairness, property values must be reviewed on a regular basis. 

The last town-wide assessment update was completed in 2008…15 years ago.  New construction, subdivision and 
economic changes were incorporated on each of the subsequent year’s assessment rolls, based on the standards 
established in 2008.  Changes in the economy require that we analyze all property using current acceptable 
statistical applications to ensure all properties remain equitable.   

The Town of Chester will be conducting this update with the assistance of Maxwell Appraisal Service, a professional 
valuation firm familiar with the area. Staff members of Maxwell Appraisal Service, aided by the Town Assessor’s 
office will be completing the tasks necessary for this update.  

All properties will be visited and new photos will being taken.  We would like to get a photo of both the front and 
back of the structures on the property. We do our absolute best to respect everyone’s privacy and property. Feel 
free to ask for identification when opening your door for anyone claiming to be from this office or Maxwell 
Appraisal. 

This update began in March 2023.  We intend to complete the on-site inspections by the end of 2023. Field review 
of parcels will run through the late fall and winter months before setting the new assessments.  Unfortunately we 
will not be able to inform property owners in advance when their parcel will be visited. Weather, schedules and 
other factors / variables make it impossible to predict specific dates and times when a parcel will be visited.         
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There are a number of things you can do to protect your lake.  When looking to preserve your waterfront life, the 
list is simple: filter and/or infiltrate your properties stormwater runoff, maintain your septic system and if you’re a 
big fan of well fertilized manicured grassy spaces, get a golf membership.   Lets take each of these suggestions in 
order.   

Stormwater runoff: the rain and snowmelt from your impervious surfaces should enter the lake as ground water if 
possible or at the very least, filtered. The use of gutters, rain barrels and rain gardens will go a long way to keeping 
your lake free of additional nutrients that can lead to filamentous algae blooms, aquatic plant growth and Harmful 
Algae Blooms (HAB’s).  Break up straight lines from the house to the lake, use a curved path to the lake, use 
permeable materials, and save trees on your property, they take up large amounts of nutrients and water. Direct 
stormwater to flower/rain gardens and plant shrubs along your shoreline.  Who doesn’t like blueberries, or 
flowering dogwoods or any number of native shrubs that can be trimmed to height you can live with while their 
deep root systems take up nutrients and stabilize your shoreline from ice damage and wave erosion.   

Septic Systems: maintenance is the key, pump out regularly (3-5 years), have the system inspected every 5 years 
and don’t put any harsh chemicals into your system. 

The Perfect Lawn:  the amount of chemicals and fertilizer needed to maintain the dream lawn are severely 
impacting water quality in your lake. When it comes to maintaining lawn, keep it long (4-6 inches) and use a 
mulching mower instead of adding fertilizer; the next time you’re playing golf, look at the ponds, would you jump in 
those? Speaking of adding chemicals to the water, if you have a boat, clean it on shore prior to launching for the 
summer.  Maintain your motor to keep oil, gas and coolants out of the lake.  If you have to clean the hull during the 
season there are a number of lake safe products to use.  

Here on Loon Lake, the scenes change every day, every month, every season and you want to be here to see it all. 
Whether you were born to it or have come later in life, everyone who owns lake front properties are here for the 
same reason, to enjoy the entire experience and preserve it for the next generation.  There is a shared 
responsibility for all who live on the lake to protect that which you love so much.   

 
If you have any questions feel free to contact the Warren County Soil & Water  Conservation District at 
518.623.3119.   
Here are some links to green up your lake front living.   
https://lakeadmin.org/12waystoprotectyourlake/  
https://nysfola.org/diet-for-a-small-lake/ 
https://archive.epa.gov/water/archive/web/html/lakestipsfull.html    

Protecting Loon Lake & Your Investment  
at the Same Time 

Bob Bombard, Water Resource Specialist 

In early March 2024, each property owner will receive a “disclosure notice” with the preliminary assessment and 
a relative tax estimate. This estimate assumes all exemptions in effect for the 2023 assessment roll will remain 
valid and budgets for fiscal year 2023 / 2024 are identical.  

Assessments are not the only factor in the calculation of a tax bill.   Unfortunately, this office has no way of 
foreseeing any budget increases or changes after the revaluation is completed. Some assessments will go up, some 
will go down and some will remain around the same.  If your assessment goes up, that does not necessarily mean 
that your taxes will increase. Your preliminary assessment notice will give you an approximation of your 
projected taxes based on the new assessment utilizing the most recent tax rates.   

The assessment will reflect 100% of market value “as of” July 1, 2023.  The assessment of your property should be 
approximately the amount you would expect to sell it for on the open market, under normal circumstances, 
between an educated, willing buyer and seller, where it is assumed that there are no unusual conditions or 
circumstances attached to the sale. 

Informal hearings will be held at stated times by appointment during March 2024.  During this time, you will have 
the opportunity to review the information utilized in preparing your assessed value and discuss the assessment 
with Maxwell Appraisal Services.  If you have any questions please feel free call the Town at 518-494-3515 
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 2023 Sponsored Events Calendar 

July 5th and 6th ~ NYS Boater Safety Course  
9:00 AM to 1:00 PM ~ Dynamite Hill Recreation Center    

         

Preference is given to children and LLPDA members ages 10 and up.   
Register: Attention John Nick llpda.info@gmail.com by providing your  

name, age, contact phone number and email address. Bring a pencil.      

July 8th ~ Children’s Fishing Derby  
Sign up at 9 AM at the Loon Lake  Public Beach  

 

The event is open to all children up to the age of 16.  The competition ends at noon with prizes 
awarded in various categories.  Hot dogs, soda and chips will be provided for all attendees.  

July 9th ~ Loon Lake Park District Association Annual Meeting 
Town Municipal Center Auditorium  

 

The informal social with refreshments starts at 9:30 AM  
and the meeting starts promptly at 10:00 AM.   

July 14th ~ Adult Summer Social ~ 5 PM to 8 PM ~ Green Mansions 
 

The Association will provide appetizers and finger food.  Green Mansions will provide a cash bar.   
Dress is comfortable and casual.  RSVP by July 7th - Attention Kevin Wickert 

llpda.pres@gmail.com - as a firm count of folks attending is needed. 

July 22rd ~  Annual Boat Parade ~ 4 PM  
 

Whether you are a participant in the parade or an observer on shore, this event is one of the  
highlights of the summer season!  To participate in the parade, show up in your decorated boat  

at 4 PM near the Loon Lake Marina buoy.  We will motor counterclockwise around the lake.  

July 29th ~ Water Carnival ~ Loon Lake Public Beach 
 

This fun event is for children ages 3 to 15.  Games Start at 9 AM and when the festivities conclude 
at noon, prizes will be awarded.  Soda and hot dogs will be served.  

July 30st - Family Hike ~ Palmer Pond – 2 miles  
 

The hike will take you all the way around this lovely pond with stops along the way. We hope to see 
some Loons, beaver houses, mushrooms and maybe some newts. Bring snacks and water. 

Meet across from OP’s at the public parking area at 9am 

August 11th ~ Marv Cole Golf Tournament ~ Cronin’s Golf Course  
8 AM check in ~ $90 per person 

 

144 golfers each year have fun and raise thousands of dollars for local Town of Chester  
scholarships and charities.  Pre–Registration is required.   Visit the LLPDA website: 

www.loonlakeassociation.com and click on the newsletter to find a registration form. 
For more information email Arnold Jenson at arnoldj1947@gmail.com 

September 2th ~  Ring of Fire ~ Sunset 
 

The concept is to have bonfires on lakefront beaches at sunset so the shoreline of Loon Lake will be  
illuminated with a ring of fire. It does not need to be a big fire, but let’s have as many participants  

as possible. We ask that everyone observe fire safety and common sense. 



This tournament is always a huge success with a full 
complement of 144 golfers. Not only is fun but over 
the years has raised over $100,000, which has been 
donated to numerous community organizations.  
   

As in prior years, only the first 144 PAID golfers will 
be included, so send in your registration form and 
check as soon as possible.   All players must arrive 
by 8 AM for check in with an 8:30 AM shotgun 
start.  
 

Cost is $90 per person.  Cronin’s Members  deduct 
$10.00, Cart Members deduct $15.00. Fee includes 
green fees, cart, beverages on the course, lunch, golf 
give away and prizes.  

 Membership Levels 

          Membership———————————--$ 20.00 

          Family Sponsor——————————-$ 30.00 

         Gold Sponsor———————————-$ 50.00 

         Platinum Sponsor————————-—$100.00 

Name 

_____________________________________________ 

Email 

_____________________________________________ 

Home Mailing Address 

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________ 

Summer Address (include house number and street)

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________ 

Contact Number_______________________________ 

Mail to Loon Lake Park District Association Inc 
P.O. Box 301   Chestertown, New York 12817 

 

(Please send Golf Tournament Checks Separately) 
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 

Registration Form 
Send a separate check payable to:     

LLPDA-Golf Tournament 
Mail to:   P.O. Box 294   Chestertown, NY 12817 

For more information email Arnold Jenson 
arnoldj1947@gmail.com  

 

LLPDA Member’s Name_____________________________________ 

     

 In advance of possible shirts being given out,     
       please list shirt sizes for team members. 

Contact Number________________________________________ 

Email_____________________________________________________ 

Name Gender Shirt Size 

   

   

   

   

2023 LLPDA Marv Cole  

Golf  Tournament 

 

August 11th     

Cronin’s Golf Resort 

Loon Lake Park District Association 
2023 Membership 

Membership support is Essential for the 
Continuation  

of the LLPDA Programing  

To join or renew your membership, please visit 
our website at www.loonlakeassociation.com and 

use PayPal or return this form with your  
check payable to LLPDA, Inc.     

Residents of Chester Shores, Loon Lake Club,  
Loon Lake Heights, Forest Shores and Pine Ridge 

Associations, please note that your basic 2023 
Membership Dues are included in your HOA fees. 

Should you wish to become a higher level sponsor, 
simply send the amount for that level minus the 
$20.00 which has been provided by your HMO.  

In appreciation, Platinum 

Members will received two 

new LLPDA logo decals and 

Gold Members will  

receive one. 

As a nonprofit organization (501c3),   
LLPDA membership dues are tax deductible 



To Learn More About the LLPDA’s Mission of 
 Stewardship and Community  

Sponsored Events 
 

Visit the Website 
www.loonlakeassociation.com  

 

 Follow on Facebook 
facebook.com/loonlakeassociation 

 

Email  
llpda.info@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 

P.O. BOX 301 


